## **BULLETIN – SEPTEMBER 2023**



## **JESSE BROWN VA**

Training has started for "Compassionate Contact Corps". Volunteers will be matched up with a Veteran to contact them, by phone weekly, to see to see how they are. Sometimes this is the only contact they will have. Should you be interested, please contact Alberto Lopez at <a href="mailto:alberto.lopez@va.gov">alberto.lopez@va.gov</a>

We are hoping to be able to have events for the Veterans but part of the room we would use is still being used for COVID Shots and now COVID testing.

Everyone is looking forward to the day we can get back in and visit the patients.